
HANOVER COUNCIL ON AGING 
 

Minutes of the Regular COA Board Meeting, June 2, 2021 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Hanover C.O.A. Advisory Board was held on Wednesday, June 2, 
2021 at the Hanover Senior Center and Via Zoom.  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Les Molyneaux  Vice Chair Roger Leslie, Don 
Buckley, Susan Setterland, Ellie Kimball, & Julie Wesoloski were present in person or via Zoom.   
Additional attendees were Director Tammy Murray, Doreen Zeller, Colleen Smith, Darcie 
Edwards.     
 
Meeting Called to order 1:00pm  
  
Correspondence - Thank you cards for Grab and Go lunches and in home services. 
  
Appointment with the Hanover Unity Council to educate on their mission and decide if the 
Council on Aging Building would be behind them using the building from time to time for 
community events.   
 
There was a lot of discussion on this topic covering many areas of the town.  
 
The Board decided unanimously to allow and open house, ice cream social to be help in June 
12, 2021 from 2-4pm.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:00pm  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammy Murray  
 
CC: Hanover Council on Aging Advisory Board Members 
Selectwoman Rhonda Nyman 


